[bookmark: _GoBack]Ashley Farms Homeowners’ Association Meeting Minutes
September 19, 2023
6:30PM
Green Street Tavern
In Attendance:        Karen Parenteau/President
                                  Karl Rutledge/Treasurer
                                  Chad Teatsorth/Board Member 
                                  Kristin Genso/Secretary
                                  Lisa Marshke-Olson - Absent

Treasurer’s Report: Karl presented the treasurers report. Karl says he did receive an invoice for landscaping. Motion to approve report, Kristin. Second by Chad.
New/Old Business:  1) Two letters that we sent to Starks family have been returned. Received a call from a homeowner close to the house regarding mice in the grass. This homeowner will be calling the city to make them aware. We will need to check in with the attorney to see what our next steps will be in regards to the home. 2) The homeowner on corner of St. Clair and Audrey sent a letter that Karl shared with the board. In short it speaks of hardships in the household. Karl is contacting veteran affairs to see if there are any services to help the owner out. 3) Karl drafted letters for new homeowners in Ashley Farms to make them aware of the association and give them some information and link to the website. 4) Discussed different property management companies and what exactly we would be looking to use from these companies.  This is still an ongoing discussion. We are scheduled to meet with Rochester Property Management Group at our next meeting to help further these discussions and answer questions that we have.

Meeting adjourned:  7:45PM.
Next Meeting: Tuesday, October 17, 2023, 6:30PM at Bigby Coffee in New Baltimore
                                           
                                           

